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Worthy Officers and Brothers , 

 

A very Blessed and Happy Easter to each of you and your families. 
 

The latest Star Council reports indicates that we currently have achieved 27.14% of our quota & we now 
have 9 councils that have achieved a minimum of 50% of their quota. We are down to the 15th place 
within the state. I know that this is temporary and that we can do a lot better. Let’s band together and 
become all that we can be. Again, if any of you need help with anything please, may I suggest that you 
reach out to me anytime? 

Our next meeting will again be a virtual meeting on April 11 at 7:00 pm. May at St. Michael’s in Stockton hosted 

by Council 11052. See our Chapter Meeting Schedule for full details.   

The Fourth Deg. Color Corps had 8 callout in March and 9 coming up for April. Thanks to all Sir Knights that 
have stepped up and supported these events within our area. On Saturday, March 23, we had a very 
successful Fourth Degree Exemplification bringing in 41 new Sir Knights. See the photo gallery published on 
our Chapter Homepage and the Master’s Homepage. Thanks to VSM SK Tim Fukuda, our Master, SK Roman 
Bejarano, SK Dave Roberts, our Marshal and his Assembly and Council who hosted this event and our 
Exemplar team members.  

Special notification and update about our KC-EPCS Multi-Media Mobil App.  

 

We ask for your continued focus on “What we can DO” to help and support each other will enable us to 

achieve greater success but more importantly we will learn and grow together to be “All that we can 

be” as we serve our Parishes, Priests, Parishioners, and Communities. So let’s “Be All that We Can Be 

and Let’s Make it Happen”. 

 

 If you need help, please reach out anytime and let me or one of our Chapter officers know. We promise 

to help or find the resources needed. If you find something that is out of date, needs to added, change, 

or has something missing, please let me know. We welcome and encourage your feedback. 

 

Remember our Second Degree – “UNITY” as together we can do so much more and do take the time to check 
our Chapter Homepage , your D  istrict’s Homepage, and your local Assembly’s homepage as there you will find 
the most current information. 

 

Together WE DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE and I am proud of each of you. Let us continue to UNITE and evolve to 
“Make it Happen and be all that we can be”. 

 

May God bless you and your families, keep you healthy and safe. 

Sincerely Yours in Christ   

 Lou Gervais, SJC CP, D-59, DW-56 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/19zd939WWTs8OaClPLWBUTHiKef12CY783T09oHO-8t0/edit#gid=0
https://kofcchap6ca.org/wp-content/kc-digital-app/KC-EPCS%20App-Update.pdf
https://kofcchap6ca.org/
https://kofcchap6ca.org/district-53/
https://kofcchap6ca.org/assemblies/

